
 
 

   

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 026 of 2025 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/22/01 Vol V 

 

 

11 March 2025 

 

 

 

Fireworks - Feast of St. Joseph - Misrah il-Hamsa ta' Ottubru, Msida 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that Chinese 

Cakes/Stoppini will be let off from scaffolding in Misrah il-Hamsa ta’ Ottubru, Msida, from 

point A (as shown on the attached chart), on the following dates and times.  

 

  LATITUDE (N)  LONGITUDE (E) 

 

A  35° 53’.77   014° 29’.395 

 

On Tuesday 18th March 2025   from 1030 hours to 1035 hours. 

 

On Wednesday 19th March 2025  from 0800 hours to 0805 hours, 

   from noon to 1205 hours and 

   from 1930 hours to 1935 hours. 

 

Masters and owners of vessels that are berthed within the safety zones, the area shown 

in red on the attached chart, are to remove their vessels during the above-mentioned 

dates and times.  

 

Transport Malta will accept no liability whatsoever for any damage caused by the firework 

displays to any vessel and her ancillary equipment, whether such vessel and her ancillary 

equipment are left within the safety zone, or outside such safety zone. 

 

All mariners are to comply with any instructions given on VHF Channel 12 and/or 16, by 

Valletta VTS and by any enforcement officers on site. 

 

 

Chart Affected: BA 177 




